
July 26, 2024 

Mark Heifner
37 East Colorado Ave 

Denver, CO 80210

Re: Miller Gravel Pit - File No. M-1982-112  

Schmidt Construction Company 

Technical Revision (TR-6) 

Temporary storage of approximately 38,000 cy of imported fill dirt (mainly subsoil) on pit 

floor to be used for a housing development adjacent to the permit area. 

Dear Mark Heifner: 

On July 26, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 

Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on June 28, 2024, addressing the following: 

Temporary storage of approximately 38,000 cy of imported fill dirt (mainly subsoil) on pit floor to be 

used for a housing development adjacent to the permit area. 

The decision reached by the Division is:  approve.  

The terms of Technical Revision No. 6 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 

No. M-1982-112. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1982-112 remain in full 

force and effect. 

Bond Held: $146,646.00 

Prior Liability: $146,646.00 

Change in Liability: $0.00 

Revised Liability: $146,646.00 

Prior Permit Acreage: 69.20 

Change in Permit Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Permit Acreage: 69.20 

Prior Affected Acreage: 69.20 

Change in Affected  Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Affected Acreage: 69.20 



If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 812-2002, or by email at 

Joel.renfro@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Joel Renfro 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

cc: Jeff Jacoby, Schmidt Construction Company
Mahkayla Selby, Schmidt Construction Company
Amy Eschberger, DRMS




